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Request for Information (24-32322) 
 
The AAPD is seeking the public’s help in identifying two males connected to an alarming 
incident that occurred at a home in the Foxfire subdivision. On 7/16/24 at approximately 
8pm, the pictured subjects came to the residence knocking and ringing the doorbell. 
While waiting for someone to answer, the two males could be heard saying the 
homeowner’s name. During the incident, one of the males pushed the ring doorbell and 
displayed a picture of a monkey on his phone. The two males then drove away in a grey 
minivan when no one answered the door. 
 
The homeowner does not know these two individuals or why they would be at their home. 
Hate has no place in the City of Ann Arbor. We would like to question these two subjects 
about the incident and their intentions. 
 
This incident is under active investigation, we are asking anyone with information about 
the two subjects to contact the AAPD tip line at 734.794.6939 or email tips@a2gov.org. 
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